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New Support Phone Number
By , Roger Keays 25 May 2009

Dear Sunburnt Customers,

This is just a quick email to let you know that since we have changed phone companies, we now have a new 

support number. The new number for support is (07) 3166 5397.

The old number goes directly to voicemail and will be disconnected at the end of June.

Roger
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